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Approving a professional services agreement with Huitt-Zollars, Inc. in the amount of $406,511.08 for
the design and preparation of construction documents for the 8-inch Bohls Place Wastewater
Interceptor, and authorizing the City Manager to execute the same.

The Bohls Place Wastewater Interceptor is in the 5-Year Capital Improvement Plan (Project No.
WW2304) and is located at the northeast corner of the Bohls Place Subdivision. This item supports
the Infrastructure Pillar of the Strategic Plan.

This project involves the installation of approximately 2,200 linear feet of 8” wastewater line that will
intercept flow prior to entering the Bohls Place Lift Station and convey it to the existing 36”
wastewater line just west of SH 130 near Wilbarger Creek.  This new interceptor will then allow for
the Bohls Place Lift Station to be decommissioned.

Prior City Council Action
N/A

Deadline for City Council Action
June 25, 2024.

Funding Expected: Revenue __ Expenditure X  N/A __
Budgeted Item: Yes X  No __  N/A __
Amount: $406,511.08
1295 Form Required? Yes X  No __
Legal Review Required: N/A __ Required X  Date Completed: __6/20/2024______

Supporting documents attached:
Professional Services Agreement

Recommended Action
Approve a professional services agreement with Huitt-Zollars, Inc. in the amount of $406,511.08 for
the design and preparation of construction documents for the Bohls Place Wastewater Interceptor,
and authorize the City Manager to execute the same.
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